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 Friday 7th January 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

Outdoor Learning for Year 3 in Term 3 and 4.     

We would like to inform you of an exciting opportunity we have been offered from Godinton House. 

They are offering for us to be part of an outreach project which will provide us with 3 afternoons of 

outdoor learning for each year 3 class. They will cover skills in outdoor cooking, knot tying, building 

and lighting fires whilst also developing their confidence in outdoor exploration. This cohort has really 

benefitted from the opportunity to engage in outdoor learning on previous occasions and we are 

delighted to be able to resume outdoor learning. Staff from the Year 3 team will be supporting these 

sessions, alongside an outdoor learning practitioner.  

One of the sessions will hopefully allow the children to taste some creations from their cooking. We 

will of course refer to the allergy/intolerance list that we currently hold for your child but please do let 

us know if you would rather your child did not sample the food that they’ll be cooking. 

For these sessions, children will need to bring a change of clothes (or warm clothes to go over their 

uniform), a coat, snood, hat, gloves, additional thick socks and wellies or outdoor boots (separate to 

their usual school shoes). Please provide your child with the layers they will need in the current 

weather to keep them warm for the afternoon session.  

Please see below for when your child will need to bring their additional clothes: 

Alan Turing Class Charles Darwin Class 

Wednesday 12th January  Wednesday 26th January  

Wednesday 9th February  Wednesday 2nd March  

Wednesday 16th March  Wednesday 30th March  

 

We appreciate that this is short notice however we wanted to ensure that given the ever-changing 

COVID related restrictions, that we would definitely be able to run this with the children.  

Many thanks as always for your continued support.  

Kind regards,  

The Year 3 Team  

 

 


